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Old East Lawrence Neighborhood Association

£.0. Box 442393
Lewrence, KS 88044
eastiawrence @yahoo.com

Jupe 22, 2008

Daar Clty Commissioners:

| am writing this Iefter {o express DELNA’s suppoart for Tenant's 1o Homeowrners development of 10 lois
on Bulieng Avenue. Several of thess lais have been recommended fer incaroration into the Burroughs's
Creek Linear Pack,

OELNA is very excited akout the long-awaited develcpment of this park. ' fhis case, however, we
belleve that the best use of these properfies would be ‘he devsiopment of sffordable and sustainsble
neusing. Lawrence has a serfous stiortage ¢f housing that is affaraable for our teachers, $acial workers,

and ofher folks that we really need to meke our eity work. OELNA is in full suppor of Teaanis 1o
Homeowners and Lawrenca Community Land and Housihg Trust, and belisve that they will develop an

excellent addition {e aur eastem neighborhoords.

anet Good

Qld East Lawrenge Melghborhsod Assoclation

Sincaretly,



Aaron Brown

1201 East 13" Street
Lawrence, KS 66044
(785)865-7227

City of Lawrence
City Hall
Lawrence, KS

June 13, 2006

To Sheila Stogsdill, Acting Director of Planning:

On behalf of the Brook Creek Neighborhood Association (BCNA), T wish to express
neighborhood support of the proposed Tenants To Homeowners development project on
Bullene Street. BCNA has traditionally supported Tenants to Homeowners and its
mussion; we feel strongly that the proposed development would make a positive
contribution to both the neighborhood and the city of Lawrence by providing affordable
housing to area residents. Given that this particular area has historically experienced
significant drainage issues, however, I urge the City of Lawrence to address drainage
problems along the Burroughs Creek corridor while planning for the development of this

land.

The BCNA wishes Tenants To Homeowners much success with its development plans in
our neighborhood.
Respectfully,

Aaron Brown
President, Brook Creek Neighborhood Association
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The Weods on 19" Homeowners' Association Ine.
1552 Filla Woods C1.
Lawrence. KN 66044

May 11, 2006

Fax to. 785-§42-7570

Dear Ms. Buford:

Thank you for esking us about our thoughts on the TTH affordable land trust housing
developmen:t project on Bullenz Avesue.

Afler review by the Woads on 15* Board of Directors, the Woads offers its support for your
project. We understund that you seek fo rezone and replat several lots on Bultene in order make
it possible to provide » 1otal of 10 affordable homes along that street.

We have no objéctions to thet plan, and suppor your ¢fforts to cteate more affordable
opportunities for families in the community seeking 10 become homecowners.

We lonk torward to seeing our new neighbors around and please fet us know if vou have any
Questions.

Sinccrcly/ ,

Mattiew R, Tome
President,
The Wonds on 19 Homeowner's Association, Inc.



